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Reference:   FOI.11218.23 

Subject:    Deep brain stimulation 

Date of Request: 9 March 2023 

 

Requested: 
 
Please supply details of the respective budgets allocated to the health board over the last three 
years in respect of funding for deep brain stimulation surgery for patients who have Parkinson's 
Disease, and how much was actually spent against that budget.  
 
In addition, how many patients actually received that surgery for each respective year (over the 
last three years)? 
 

Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) does not undertake brain stimulation surgery within its 
theatres, and therefore does not have any specific budget allocated to the service. 
 

 


